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SNAPSHOT

BROADENING the LIVES of CHILDREN through CARING and THERAPEUTIC SERVICES

WWW.SOUTHLANDTHERAPY.COM JUNE 15, 2018

PHONE #: 912-335-1650     -      LOCATION: 1000 EISENHOWER DR. SAVANNAH, GA 

Amanda is a Speech Therapy 
undergraduate student at the 

Armstrong campus of Georgia Southern who is joining us as our new 
Office Assistant. She will be graduating in May 2019 with her bachelor's in 
Communication Sciences and Disorders and a minor in Applied Behavior 
Analysis. Outside of school, Amanda is an aspiring performer, and loves 
working with children in any and all fields - her favorite work so far has 
been visiting children's hospitals dressed as their favorite characters and 
putting a BIG smile on their faces.

AMANDA GIBSON - OFFICE ASSISTANT  

MELLISSA PARKS- AUTHORIZATION SPECIALIST  

JOIN US IN WELCOMING NEW SOUTHLAND TEAM MEMBERS 

Mellissa has a Bachelors of Science degree in Healthcare Management. 
She loves to travel and spend time with her family. 
She is married and has two daughters and a dog. Her hobbies include 
shopping with her daughters and swimming. Some of her favorite places 
to visit are Hawaii and Korea. Mellissa is our new Insurance Authorization 
Specialist and comes to us with lots of wonderful experience. 

SOUTHLAND THERAPISTS  
& STAFF ‘SAY CHEESE!’  

Front row (L to R) - SLP Ali, Outreach 
Coordinator Laura, (standing) OT 
Megan, SLP Pat, Authorization 

Specialist Mellissa, (sitting) OT Nicole, 
SLP Cindy, & SLP (to be!) Andrea
Back row standing (L to R) - Owner Dee 

Dee, PT Katie, Referral Coordinator 
Regina, SLP Marjory and Office 

Assistant Amanda. 
Not pictured: PT Anne Marie & SLP Talia
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FUN IN THE SUN 
RAFFLE WINNER!
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“I am a second year graduate 
student in the Communication 
Sciences and Disorders program at 
Georgia Southern University - 
Armstrong. I moved to Savannah 
from Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 
last August to continue my studies. 
I will be at Southland until the end 
of July working with Cindy, Marjory, 
and Pat for some hands on 
experience and education in the field. I would love to 
work in pediatrics some day! Outside of school, I enjoy 
exercising, exploring new places, cooking, and spending 
time with friends and family” - Marissa Dardozzi

GRAD-STUDENT MARISSA JOINS SOUTHLAND FOR SUMMER STUDIES

SLP ALI SAYS HEARTFELT FAREWELL 

Join us in congratulating 
the Jackson Family for 

being our raffle winners! 
Enjoy your summer 

goodies and the Target 
gift card! Thank you to 

everyone who entered for 
a chance to win!

Saying goodbye to patients 
after completing their 

therapy goals can be such 
a bittersweet moment. Ali 

had been working with 
Adalee for a while and had 

a wonderful relationship 
with her family, We will miss 

seeing her sweet smile 
every week but are happy 

to share in her success! 

Pictured from Left to Right: SLP Pat, SLP Marjory, Graduate Student Marissa & SLP Cindy

• Don’t forget your sunscreen! As little as 5-10 minutes in the 
sun can burn the skin. Reapply sunscreen often, especially 

after going in the water! Don’t forget to hydrate! 

- When using the garden hose or a sprinkler  to cool off on these hot summer days, make 
sure to let the water run first for a few minutes. The water that sits inside the hose can get 

dangerously hot baking in the sun and has led to extreme burns and serious injury. 

- Summer means trips to the beach and pool to cool off- be sure to check the safety fitting 
of your child’s flotation devices and make sure they are wearing it properly the entire time 
in the water since straps may loosen as they wiggle around and swim. Never leave a child 

unsupervised near any water, even as shallow as a kiddie pool. 
-

HAVE FUN - STAY SAFE - BE ALERT- DRINK WATER - WEAR YOUR HELMET

SOUTHLAND SUMMER 
SAFETY TIPS

http://www.southlandtherapy.com
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